
To:  All Board Members and the CT Swimming Community 

From:  Rick Lewis, General Chair 

As some of you may have heard I was informed last week that Nan Cooper, our long-time administrator 
will be retiring soon. Nan has been the face of Connecticut Swimming for 22 years and has been the 
person that we have all gone to for the answers to all our questions about everything swimming in 
Connecticut. We will miss her thoughtful insight, opinions, and historical facts. We wish her all the best 
in her retirement. 

As a result, we have begun the process of figuring out what we want from our office and to begin a 
search for a new administrator.  

August 5, 2021


